Debra Thomeson

From: Carrie Martinsen <carrie@tongassbotanicals.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 5, 2024 8:46 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Skylark

Dear Assembly Members,
| am writing this letter in support of Skylark LLC’s permit for development of land for affordable housing
in Petersburg.

Carrie Martinsen
Tongass Botanicals & Soils
Petersburg, AK 99833
(907)518-1490



